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Good Afternoon, its 1:00 pm. This is Radio Miraya News with Susan Dokolo.
The Headlines

· Debate on the National Security Services bill has been adjourned

· UN Special Representative on Sexual Violence in Conflict; calls for an end to rape and violence

· International humanitarian aid agencies warn against famine if the conflict escalates 

Debate on the National Security Services bill has been adjourned.

The bill was expected to be tabled in Parliament today, a week after parliament raised concerns that it grants excessive powers to the Security personnel.

The draft bill grants security personnel to arrest “without warrant” any South Sudanese suspected of having committed a crime, and to secretly detain citizens without warrant.

The bill has attracted the attention of Human Rights Watch, which warned that if passed in its current form, the bill could have severe implications.

The Secretary-General's Special Representative on Sexual Violence in Conflict, Zainab Hawa Bangura, has appealed for an "end to rape and violence" in South Sudan.

Bangura is currently in the country to discuss what measures can be taken to prevent and respond to widespread violations taking place.

Speaking on Radio Miraya, Bangura said incidents of rape, forced abortion, sexual harassment and murder by all sides have been reported since fighting broke out in South Sudan last December.

Bangura described what people of all ages had experienced.

Bangura: "During the latest outbreak of conflict in South Sudan, many innocent women, men, girls and boys were subjected to horrible attacks. These included rapes, gang rapes, rapes with guns and bullets and sexual slavery. After being raped, some victims were mutilated and disgraced. Some were killed or died of the injuries sustained."

Bangura said she was committed to working with the government to ensure that those responsible for criminal acts would be identified and prosecuted.
Leading aid agencies have warned that parts of South Sudan could fall into famine early next year if the nine-month long conflict escalates. 

In a joint report titled “From Crisis to Catastrophe", the aid agencies urged neighboring governments and the wider international community to redouble diplomatic efforts and put pressure on the parties to the conflict to end the fighting.

OXFAM Humanitarian Manager in South Sudan Emma Jane Drew says many people in Upper Nile, Unity, Jonglei, Northern Bahr el Ghazal and some counties of Warrap State are faced with severe hunger.

Drew: “We are looking at several million people in total, but certainly in the next three months or the first three months of 2015, the number of people facing severe hunger will have increased by another one million more. I think it is very important that we say something and we make sure that we have ample time to be able to respond responsibly and plan accordingly to avoid what is very possible in the future.”

Humanitarian agencies are asking for more resources to address possible famine in South Sudan.

The civil society in South Sudan has urged IGAD to promote the culture of compromise at the ongoing peace talks for South Sudan.

The Executive Director of Community Empowerment for Progress Organization, Edmund Yakani, made his call shortly after the peace talks were postponed to 16 October.

Yakani noted that the continued delays in finding peace and the approaching dry season could undermine the progress made so far in finding peace.

Yakani: “Specifically, we are heading towards the dry season. We are worried that the delay of peace talks towards the dry season means that they may be thinking of a military approach as a solution. So we need to send out a message, whether to the government or the opposition, who are thinking that they are going to use the dry season as a final moment. That is not what we appreciate so we need to tell IGAD that the 16th should be real and a serious one.”
In a related development, a group of persons with disabilities in Northern Bahr el Ghazal State have petitioned the UN mission in South Sudan, protesting against the ongoing conflict in the country.

Led by William Deng Dut, the group, the majority of whom lost their limbs during the last two decades of war, condemned the ongoing conflict and raised concerns that the conflict has stalled progress in the country.

Dut: “The war is destructive and has caused insecurity. It creates hatred among the same community. It has created injustice and inequality. It has created tribalism. It has devastated development and it causes hunger and diseases, as you have seen in these disabled. These were caused by the war and we, we don’t need more disability to happen in the south because this will wound the nation itself. When the population of disabled increases it will not take the nation forward, South Sudan.”

The petitioners are urging the international community to support peace and reconciliation efforts between the warring parties. 

UNMISS State Coordinator in Northern Bahr el Ghazal state, Koliab Nahataba, commended the persons with disabilities for being peaceful and assured them that their petition would be delivered to the UNMISS authorities in Juba.

Nahataba: “I want to call upon you that, since you have demonstrated that you are peace lovers, to go out again in your communities, in your various groups to spread this message of peace. I thank you for your petition you have handed to me this morning and I can assure you I will diligently handle it and pass it over to my superiors in Juba, who will also in the same spirit bring it to the attention of all the peace loving people in this world and especially those that are engaged in finding lasting peace in south Sudan.”
The demonstrators also handed a copy of their petition to the deputy governor of Northern Bahr el Ghazal State, Salva Chol Ayat. The deputy governor told them that their concerns will be raised with the national government in Juba.
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And in regional news 

Investigations are under way at a hospital in Madrid after a Spanish nurse became the first person known to have contracted the deadly Ebola virus outside West Africa.
Media reports say the nurse had treated two Spanish missionaries who died of the disease after being flown home from the region.
Meanwhile, US President Barack Obama has announced plans to screen passengers flying to the United States.

Some 3,400 people have died in the outbreak - mostly in West Africa.

In sports, here is Samuel Pawon with an update.

Pawon’s Report: 
In sports, Atlabara FC and   Rainbow team ended their match in a goalless draw, while Talanga and Merikh teams also ended their match in a goalless draw. Both matches took place at Juba Stadium on Monday evening.

In Kuajok, Tiger United and Feature Boys ended their match in a 1 all draw. And in Yambio, Super Eagle beat Green State 8 goals to nil at the Boduway Stadium.
Coming up this evening, table leaders Malakeia FC takes on Nassir at Juba Stadium, while in Kuajok, Salam FC is playing against Hureia team and in Yambio Rhino faces Salam FC.
And in the ongoing basketball championship in Juba, Nassir team takes on Nimra Talata.
To end the news, the main stories once again.

· Debate on the National Security Services bill has been adjourned

· UN Special Representative on Sexual Violence in Conflict calls for an end to rape and violence
· International humanitarian aid agencies warn against famine if the conflict escalates
You have been listening to Radio Miraya News, I am Susan Dokolo.
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